
2023-2024 WEBMASTER/SOCIAL MEDIA REP REPORT 

 As the webmaster/social media rep this past season I have regularly updated BVRA’s social media pages and the website. I also 

helped to set up the preseason tournament on line and continue to assist with RAMP as needed.  This upcoming season I will  

continue to keep events and team activities current on social media.   I will  encourage teams to submit content to post,  to 

continue to build our community and highlight our athlete’s achievements.  Some of the big events we had this past season 

included BVRA Day, the Pre-season Tournament and the end of year Banquet.  Starting this upcoming season I will also be 

taking on the Angel AA social media sites. 
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